Debra Thomeson

From: John Hoag <johnhoaglaw@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 2:47 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: vacant Assembly seat

I am interested in the vacant Assembly seat. I enjoyed my relatively brief time on the City Counsel and
the Assembly. I resigned due to an unexpected conflict of interest between a client and the Petersburg
Medical Center. That matter has been resolved, and I have retired from practicing law, so I do not
believe that problem will reoccur.
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